
SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER 

It’s finally here, back to dance! The start of our best season yet! My staff and I are so excited to start working 

with all these amazing dancers. Here’s what’s happening at the studio this month: 

First Class Craziness: Everyone is so excited! They are getting their new shoes, seeing their friends, meeting 

new people, the lobby can be extremely chaotic this first week or two. Be sure to take your dancers picture in 

front of the DC sign in front of the office! It will calm down once we get back into the swing of things!  

Tuition: September’s payment is due by Saturday, September 14. You can pay through your parent portal or in 

the office with Andy via check, cash or credit card. There is also a lockbox outside of my office for your 

convenience. Anyone wishing to the pay the year in full to receive the 15% discount must do so by September 

14th. 

Dance Rooms: We now have three rooms. Room 1 is the large front room downstairs, Room 2 is the center 

room downstairs, Room 3 is upstairs. I will post on the doorway & bulletin board each day for the first few 

weeks what class is happening in what room. Remember, dance rooms are for dancers only! Parents are 

welcome to wait in the lobby or drop off and pick up. We want to eliminate all distractions so our dancers can 

get the very most out of class! 

Dancers Instructions: When dancers arrive in the lobby, they should take their street shoes off, put their 

dance shoes on and be ready for their teacher to take them into class. Please be sure that you have the proper 

dance clothes and shoes on for your class. 

Shoes: If you’ve already ordered shoes, they are on the table in the lobby or in my office. The hip hop shoes 

for Hip Hop III & up are backordered and will be in in October. There were a few other specific sizes of shoes 

backordered until the end of the week! If you are missing anything, sizing is off or need to order please let me 

know. I will be putting another order in Saturday afternoon! 

Fundraiser: Our first fundraiser of the year will be Tupperware! Participating dancers will earn 25% of all sales 

towards their costume fees. Sales tax needs to be collected. Brochures will come home September 23. 

Fundraisers are completely optional! 

Homework Area: After the first week of classes, the DC sign will come down and a table will be set up for 

dancers to do homework on their breaks!  

Communication: It is so important to me to have an open line of communication! You can call/text/email me 

anytime! Remember, I’m teaching during most hours the studio is open afternoon and evenings. I will always 

get back to you as soon as I possibly can.  

Make sure you have created your parent portal, favorite our website, like us on Facebook and follow us on 

Instagram! We post regularly and it’s a great way to stay in contact! Looking forward to an amazing year! 

Thank you!! 

Miss Krista 
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